In loving memory of Brian Anderson



May 1, 1984 - May 8, 2005

Brian Anderson was an alumnus of the program who graduated with the class of 2002. He was the president of the band during the 2001 season and played alto sax for four years. He was about to graduate as the valedictorian of Villanova University's class of 2005 and was planning to attend MIT in Boston next year. He is survived by his parents, Mark & Diane Anderson and his younger brother Kevin.

Diane is a faculty member at WTHS and Kevin is a 2005 WTHS graduate and was a member of the drum line.